
 

NEWS RELEASE  
From the Brodhead Watershed Association 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Friday, June 1, 12  

 

Dr. Patricia McCabe, owner of Canadensis Veterinary Clinic (CVC) has become a new Adopt-A-

Stream Sponsor.  Dr. McCabe established her clinic twenty-three years ago, choosing to move 

from Easton to Canadensis after falling in love with the stone bridges around the Buck Hills Falls 

area.  The clinic property rests against Goose Pond Run, part of the Brodhead subwatershed, a 

great place to raise four children in tune with the watershed and its wildlife.  The CVC is a small 

animal practice, with interest in exotics.  It has grown to include three part-time veterinarians 

and twelve professional staff.   

Thank you, Dr. McCabe and everyone at the Canadensis Veterinary Clinic! 

 

 
 

 



The Brodhead Watershed Association is a non-profit environmental 

organization formed in 1989.  BWA is dedicated to protecting and 

preserving water resources and the environment of the Brodhead 

watershed and the water creeks and their tributaries. In addition, the 

BWA assists municipalities, residents, businesses and groups with 

protecting natural resources through education, workshops, seminars, 

public programs and stream monitoring. 

For More Information Contact: Theresa Merli  Email: 

either  brodheadwatershed@gmail.com  

theresa.merli@yahoo.com  

Phone:  570-839-1120 office or 570-460-5278 cell 

 

 


